
Rye Lane West Neighbourhood 
 

Planning Future Peckham 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What do you like about our neighbourhood? 
What do you think of the town centre? 
What do you think could be improved? 

 
 

Residents’ Meeting  

All welcome 
 

Wednesday 29 th April 2009 
5pm - 7pm drop-in exhibition 

7pm - 8pm discussion 
at 

All Saints’ Church 
Blenheim Grove 

Opposite Bar Story 
 
 

further information: 

www.peckhamvision.org/brg 
 

email: BRG@bellenden.net 
 

A local residents’ project from the Bellenden Residents’ Group (BRG) 

  


